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12th June 2023 

SUMMER FAIR 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

We have an exciting event planned this year! We will be holding our Summer Fair on Thursday 6th July on the school 
grounds. The Fair will run from 2pm for children in school and families will be welcome to join us from 3pm.  

The Fair will include raffles, tombolas, games, food and drinks and other exciting stall and activities including a visit 
from Alpacas & Friends, a selection of vintage cars and an inflatable slide. The funds raised will help to support the 
purchase of LFJS competition sports kits. 

To assist with our fundraising, we would appreciate any donations of good quality items to be brought into school by 
Friday, 30th June, such as:  

• DVDs  
• Books 
• Games (indoor and outdoor) 
• Bottles (for a bottle Tombola) 
• Clothes (including school uniform that has been outgrown) 
• Gardening equipment / plants / seeds 

If you would like to help with games and stalls or wish to run your own stall at the Summer Fair for a small fee of £15 
per stall, please contact Miss Wells on 01724 866945 or email admin.leysfarmjuniors@northlincs.gov.uk. 

 

Kind regards 

Miss S. Thomas 

Headteacher 
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